
Constellation Energy P.O. Box 63

Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station Lycoming, NY 13093

May 13, 2005
NMP1L 1952

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

SUBJECT: Nine Mile Point Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-220 and 50-410
Facility Operating License Nos. DPR-63 and NPF-69

Recovery of Nine Mile Point License Renewal Application Quality (TAC Nos.
MC3272 and MC3273)

Gentlemen:

By letter dated March 3, 2005, Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station, LLC (NMPNS) requested a
grace period to recover the quality of the License Renewal Application (LRA) for Nine Mile
Point (NMP) Units 1 and 2.

In a response letter dated March 7, 2005, the NRC acknowledged receipt of this request and
informed NMPNS that: (1) the review of the NMP LRA had been stopped, and (2) the standard
22-month review schedule would not be met due to the delay caused by the recovery period. The
NRC also stated that the staff would resume their review and audits upon receipt of the NMPNS
submittal confirming the completion of the recovery efforts. In subsequent discussions, the staff
requested notification sixty (60) days prior to the NMP LRA re-submittal.

This letter constitutes the sixty (60) day notification agreed upon with the staff. It is our intent to
complete the recovery tasks associated with the quality upgrade of our application in sufficient
time to re-submit the NMP LRA on July 15, 2005.
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If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Mr. David Dellario, NMP License
Renewal Project Manager, at (315) 349-7141, or by email at david.dellario(constellation.com.

Very truly yours,

Tirly J. O'Connor
P1 ,General Manager

TJO/DEV/sac-

cc: Mr. S. J. Collins, NRC Regional Administrator, Region I
Mr. G. K. Hunegs, NRC Senior Resident Inspector
Mr. P. T. Kuo, Program Director, License Renewal and Environmental Impacts Program
Mr. N. B. Le, License Renewal Project Manager, NRR
Mr. P. S. Tam, Senior Project Manager, NRR


